
TOWN OF RUTLAND ROAD WORK  
 
Town of Rutland Residents 
 
The Town of Rutland will be repaving Lake  
Kegonsa Rd between County Road A and State  
Highway 138 in the next few weeks. 
 
The tentative schedule is to place gravel on  
the road starting on June 17th. Payne and  
Dolan will then come in and pulverize the  
surface around July 2nd.  The Rutland road  
patrolmen will then grade and shape the road.  
Weather permitting, Payne and Dolan will begin  
the repaving starting around July 10th.  The  
shouldering will take place later in July or  
early August. 
 
Please feel free to share this information with  
your neighbors! 
 
Thank you for your patience while this much  
needed work is completed. 
 
The Rutland Town Board 


